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RECOVERED 
On 2010 June 23rd VPD Marine Unit was contacted by the False Creek Harbour Master 
regarding a red inflatable that had been left at the Fisherman’s  Wharf.  A subsequent 
investigation determined that the vessel had been reported lost on March 8th between 
Passage Island and Point Atkinson. It is believe the vessel may have subsequently 
been used in several vessel break and enters in the False Creek area.  Anyone who 
may have seen this vessel being operated after March 8th is requested to contact the 
Vancouver Police Marine Unit. 
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